SCHOLARSHIP

THE COMMITTEE FOR THE LILLIAN DE LISSA 
& JEAN DENTON MEMORIAL TRUSTS 

THE JEAN DENTON MEMORIAL

SCHOLARSHIP

(up to a maximum of $16,000: Tax Exempt)

This Scholarship fund was established by the Kindergarten Union of

South Australia in 1977 and is now administered by the Committee for the Lillian de Lissa and Jean Denton Memorial Trusts and the Public Trustee.

Applicants are invited for the Jean Denton Memorial Scholarship.  The purpose of the scholarship is to advance knowledge in early childhood education.  The scholarship is available to any Australian citizen or holder of a permanent visa granted under The Migration Act (1958), working in Australia.  

The scholarship is for postgraduate or advanced research either

within or outside Australia, the purpose or the benefit of which will be 

applied in the early childhood area within Australia.  The scholarship is

granted for a one year period.

APPLICATIONS MUST BE MADE ON THE APPLICATION FORM

Enquiries and application form requests can be directed to: 

Carol Thompson 

Email:  carol.thompson@unisa.edu.au  

Telephone:  08 8337 7195

Closing date: Close of Business 4th October, 2019
No extensions will be given.
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